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Information for 1st Year Bachelor students from the ZIF Faculty

1st year Bachelor students are obliged to pass a mandatory course, called Library Information System. One has to attend classes (two meetings in laboratories - dates below) and to pass the eLearning course. Along with the two mandatory meetings, Students have to pass the eLearning course called „Library Information System”, till the end of the winter semester (the June 16th 2019).

The course is available from the platform ePortal (www.ue.wroc.pl – the tab called „E-learning”). To log in, one has to use his/her student`s id number and his/her own password to the ePortal*, next to choose the category „Biblioteka” and then enrol in the course LIS, using the proper key. All questions and remarks regarding the course please send to: dawid.kosciewicz@ue.wroc.pl.

*if you are using it for the first time, please use the option “Forgotten your username or password?”. Then you should receive on your student`s email address a link from ePortal to generate a new password.

Please do not enroll in the course before the February 26th 2019! Summer semester enrolment keys are inactive till that date.

